
 

  

 

 

Welcome back after the half-term break.   

Our main topic this half- term is called ‘I’ll Huff and I’ll Puff’ based around the story of ‘The 

Three Little Pigs’.  In English we will explore the Narrative form of story-writing, focusing on 

characters, story structure and drama with a special emphasis on composition and effect.   

 

 In Maths we will be following the National Curriculum, and where appropriate will link 

this with our topic. This half term we will particularly focus on measure and continue to work on place 

value within 50 and count with multiples of 2, 5 and 10.   

As well as our main topic we will also cover these areas:                                                                        

 In PE we will be covering games and dance. 

Owls PE lessons will be on a Tuesday morning and a Friday afternoon. Please ensure your child has 

appropriate kit including a warm track suit, trainers or plimsolls. It really helps us if, on PE days, long hair 

is tied back and if earrings are taken out before coming to school.  

 

 In DT we will create a moving scene, using joins and mechanisms. We would appreciate it if you could bring 

in boxes of various sizes. 

 

 In Geography we will look at homes focusing on villages, towns and cities.   

 

 In Music we will be exploring musical symbols and creating sound effects using tuned and unturned 

percussion instruments. 

 

 In Science, we will learn about grouping and changing materials.  The children will be looking at the effect 

that heating and cooling can have on different materials. 

 

 In PSHCE we will focus on ‘Good to be me’. 

 

 In RE we will revisit who is a Christian and focus on the Christian celebration of Easter. 

 

Mrs Parkin will be teaching music and science on Thursday afternoons.   

 

This half-term’s value is forgiveness. 

 

There will be a ‘Drop in session’ every other Wednesday (see newsletters for further information) from 3:00pm 

until 3:15pm whilst the children are in assembly. This is a time for you to catch us, look at your child’s work or 

discuss any minor concerns. If you have something that is more private I am always available at the end of the 

day or you can make an appointment with me.  

 

I am looking forward to an enjoyable and inspiring half term,  

 

Mrs Fuller  

 


